
SPECIAL MEETING: 

The Traill County Commissioners came to order on September 6, 2018 at 3:00 pm with all members present.  The 
meeting was held in the Traill County Community Room.     
 
AGENDA:  To discuss paving issues for Hwy 81 & ditch cleaning permit filed by Paul Kozojed. 
 
PRESENT:  Dan Zavoral of RJ Zavoral & Sons; Corwyn Martin, Road Superintendent;  Matt Lange and Chris Bakkegard 
of KLJ. 
 
DITCH CLEANING PERMIT:  On motion of Amb, seconded by Nesvig and carried to approve the “extension” request of 
Paul Kozojed for ditch cleaning permit along Highway 81 in Section 31 of Ervin Township 147-50.  Original permit filed 
for this project had expired before work could be completed. 
 
PAVING PROJECT:  Matt Lang discussed the issues with getting the project done in time for harvest.  Zavoral 
explained the delays here in Traill County were due to lack of oil and weather issues at their current job site and 
hopes to have the project here in Traill to start on September 12th.  Once the paving begins, it won’t take long to 
finish, barring any weather issues here. Lang stated that because of the late start here in Traill, we do not want to 
sacrifice quality just to get the project done & Zavoral assured all those in the meeting that the quality will be to 
specs as written in the design. 
 
All those present were in agreement, if the start date of September 12th doesn’t happen, the project may have to be 
delayed for the safety for the public with trucks running during harvest. 
 
There being no further business to be brought before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 3:25 pm. 
 
Attest: 
 
__________________________________________                        _________________________________________ 
Glenda Haugen, Auditor                                                                           Larry Young, Chairman 
 
 
 
 


